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I think any laws which force the t ightening of ID requirements when people 
attend elections will disadvantage certain members of our community, namely 
indigenous people, the elderly, young people and people who have literacy 
issues. This idea has been floated before and it seems to me there is an agenda 
here to make it more difficult for certa in people to have their say therefore 
ensuring an advantage towards the LNP. This borders on Fascism and we must 
be vigilant as this current government has shown a propensity towards laws 
which disadvantage certain groups from the community over others in the LNP's 
own interests. It is not necessary to introduce these laws. 

Pauline Sherlock 
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